# **SHAC Meeting Minutes**

## May 8, 2024

#### Introduction

The second 2023-2024 SHAC meeting was held Wednesday, May 8, 2024 starting at 4:30 p.m. in the elementary library. Nurse Brandi opened the meeting by welcoming all in attendance.

# Past, Current, and Future Events

Nurse Brandi reviewed the information discussed in the previous SHAC meeting as a refresher. Carter Blood Bus will be here tomorrow May 9, 2024, this will be the last one for the current school year. Nurse Brandi presented an outline for the website update that will be done over the summer. She asked for input and suggestions from everyone present. We had several add ons and suggestions that will make the new nurse tab great. She will be updating the spreadsheet to turn into Davy.

#### **Nutritional Services**

Unfortunately Jacque Sparks was unavailable to attend to give a nutritional update. Nurse Brandi will get with her about any new information.

## Counseling

Nurse Brandi reported all findings to the superintendent as spoke about in the last SHAC meeting. Superintendent Dr. Rankin will use the current information to better shape Miller Grove's counseling program.

## **Physical Education**

Coach Mellisa Rager spoke about physical education. She stated that they finished their physical assessments for the year and noted vast improvements with all students.

Table was open for discussion, questions, and ideas. Nothing was brought up.

Discussion for the next meeting for the fall semester will be determined closer to time.

Nurse Brandi made a motion to adjourn the meeting and all present were in favor.